
Embassy of India
Warsaw

Notice for holding Pre-Bid Conference

No. WAR/Cons/415/1/2024.Vol.II 
Dated: 07th February, 2025

The Embassy of India, Warsaw has released a Request for Proposal for the 
Outsourcing of CPV Services in Poland which was published on 7th February 2025. 

2. This is to inform all interested bidders that a Pre-Bid Conference for the tender/ 
RFP will be held at the Embassy of India, Ul. Mysliwiecka 2, Warsaw on 13 th February, 
2025 (Thursday) at 1430 hrs. All interested bidders, who are unable to attend physical 
meeting,  may  participate  virtually  and  may  request  the  link  for  virtual  meeting  by 
sending  an  email  at  hoc.warsaw@mea.gov.in along  with  a  copy  to 
fspol.warsaw@mea.gov.in.

3. Only one representative of each interested bidder may join the physical meeting. 
Name and contact details of the representative of the bidder who would be attending 
the  meeting  physically/virtually  on  13th February  2025  may  be  sent  by  email  to 
hoc.warsaw@mea.gov.in well in advance.

4. The RFP document can be downloaded from the website of the Embassy of 
India, Warsaw at https://www.indianembassywarsaw.gov.in/alert_detail/?alertid=104
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